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Four Staff members will attend short course in genetics being sponsored
by Dept. of Biology, UCSD

January 14, 1963

Four staff members of the Scripps Clinic and Research Foundation will be among a group of western medical
educators who will attend a short course in genetics for medical school faculty at the University or California's San
Diego campus January 20 through 26.

They are Frank J. Dixon, M.D., Head of the Division of Experimental Pathology, and William O. Weigle, Ph.D.,
Joseph D. Feldman, M.D., and Jacinto J. Vazquez, M.D., all Associate Members of the Division of Experimental
Pathology.

The short course, sponsored by the Department of Biology at UCSD, will offer 33 hours of instruction in
genetics. It will bring to the UC San Diego campus some 25 medical educators from seven western states, plus a
distinguished faculty of 16 from many scientific institutions.



